
You are invited to this informative webinar,
developed by your LDN to review the new referral
guidelines for oral surgery, and give you the
opportunity to hear information on caring for
those patients taking Bisphosphonates and
Anticoagulants. It will review information on
referral guidelines for TMJ patients. 
You will learn about the Oral Surgery in General
Dental Practice Peer Review Scheme,  giving you
the opportunity to describe any training needs
required as a result of new guidelines.

Introducing New Oral Surgery
 Referral Guidelines 

in Lancashire and South Cumbria 
– Ensuring your referral is not rejected

Calling all Lancashire and South Cumbria Dentists!

Tuesday 
22nd March 2022 

1pm-2pm

Click HERE for more
information and to 

book your place 
 1 hour eCPD

For full aims, objectives, learning outcomes visit the Maxcourse website:
www.maxcourse.co.uk/henw

https://www.maxcourse.co.uk/henw/userCourseCalendarCourseDetails.asp?cKey=23296

